
                                                                

Bill Vanduynhoven 
Director, Engineering Operations 
Tribune Broadcasting WGNT 

Dear Bill: 

 GTI, the rigging company the American Tower contracted to perform the repack work on our Norfolk VA 
tower has recently informed us that due to delays in previous phase repack projects they are currently 
running at a minimum two-month delay before they can get to our Norfolk project. As WGNT is the only 
phase 7 station in this project and the other phase stations are in phase 9 we would like to see if it is 
possible for WGNT to move to phase 9 with the other project participants.  

Sincerely, 

Matt Hood 
919-901-2784 
Project Manager 
American Tower 


